8/9/2018 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: City/County Payment Checks - FY 2017-18

Tom Meyer <thomas.meyer@edcgov.us>

Fwd: City/County Payment Checks - FY 2017-18

Timothy Engle <timothy.engle@edcgov.us> Tue, Jul 31, 2018 at 10:39 AM
To: Barbara Houghton <barbara.houghton@edcgov.us>, Greg Stanton <greg.stanton@edcgov.us>
Cc: Paul Harden <paul.harden@edcgov.us>, Tom Meyer <thomas.meyer@edcgov.us>

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Shamila Tooker <CityCounty@calrecycle.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Jul 31, 2018 at 10:37 AM

Subject: City/County Payment Checks - FY 2017-18

To: timothy.engle@edcgov.us

Good Morning,

This email is a notification that the CCPP FY 2017-18 payments will be issued in the upcoming week(s),
approximately late July — August. The payment code # for FY 2017-18 will be different than prior years and it will
begin with “CPP-XXX".

The CCPP payment is the funding your jurisdiction applied for in FY 2017-18. Please ensure your Accounting office
is aware of this incoming payment.

Please contact your Regional Representative if you have any questions.

Thank you,
City/County Payment Program, Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery

Timothy Engle, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist Il

County of El Dorado

Community Development Services
Environmental Management Department
2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

(530) 621-6587 / FAX (530) 642-1531
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